
 

 

GROTON PLANNING BOARD 
OCTOBER 15, 2009 

MINUTES 
 
Chairman Capes called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM in the Town Hall 
Members present:   Capes, Burke, Giger, Hess, and Perkins,  
Members absent: Barringer and Wilson 
 
REVIEW PRESENTATION TO TOWN MEETING  
Chairman Capes presented the slides he prepared for the presentation to Town Meeting on 
October 19, 2009.  He said he tried to address four questions: 1) Why update the plan; 2) why 
now; 3) why use a team of consultants; and 4) why it should not be done with a piecemeal 
approach. 
 
Board members suggested minor changes and edits to the slides (see attached).  Chairman 
Capes will do the presentation.  Other Board members will assist in answering questions. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:00 PM    Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
        Michelle Collette 
        Town Planner 
 
 
 


